
 

School of Electrical and Electronics Engineering 

Circular 

Dear students 

RE: A session on Guidance for C and C++ programming    

A session on Guidance for C and C++ programming will be conducted at regular class rooms on 

14/03/2018. So all of you must attend the session without fail. 

 

Director, 

School of EEE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


